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SAVE THE DATE: October 9–10, 2018 
2nd Quantifying Exposure to Engineered Nanomaterials 

from Manufactured Products (QEEN II) Workshop 
A technical workshop to highlight recent advances in characterizing and quantifying exposure to 

engineered nanomaterials in manufactured products.

October 9­10, 2018
Washington, D.C.

Scope:
The 2018 meeting will present advances in 
nanomaterial exposure science, as well as the 
progress in bridging exposure, hazard, and risk 
in assessing the potential impact of 
nanotechnology­enabled goods and products. 

This two­day workshop builds on key themes 
that emerged from the 2015 Quantifying 
Exposure to Engineered Nanomaterials (QEEN) 
Workshop.

Registration:
This workshop is free and open to the public with 
registration on a first­come, first­served basis. 
Registration will be capped at 180 attendees. The 
workshop will also include a poster session. 

Registration is scheduled to open on 
July 9, 2018.

QEEN II Workshop Website
Nano.gov
Contact Us

Sponsored by the Consumer Products Safety Commission (CPSC) and co­hosted by 
the National Nanotechnology Initiative

https://www.nano.gov/qeen2
https://www.nano.gov
mailto:qeen2workshop@nnco.nano.gov

